Headteacher: Mr S Pritchard-Jones
Telephone: 01902 632 719
www.shepwell.co.uk Twitter: @ShepwellSchool

Our Ref: SPJ/JH Date: 8<sup>th</sup> May 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our Aspirations curriculum, KS3 pupils will be visiting Sandwell Valley Park Farm on Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> May as part of their environment

We will leave school by minibus at approx. 1pm and return by approx. 2:15pm. Pupils are expected to wear school uniform, however please ensure your child wears suitable clothing, as the nice weather cannot be guaranteed.

As Aspirations is part of the curriculum, all pupils will be expected to participate in this activity. If you feel that your child cannot participate for any reason, please call school to opt out.

Please do take the time to visit our website and twitter account in order to keep up to date with school news and important information.

Should you wish to discuss any of the contents of this letter then please do not hesitate to contact Lisa Southall or myself.

**Kind Regards** 

Hayley Tudor SLSP/EVC



